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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
19842600AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

X/OPEN COMPANY LIMITED 
APEX PLAZA, FORBURY ROAD, READING, BERKSHIRE, RG1 1AX, 
UNITED KINGDOM. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
LEVEL 9, CYBERPORT 1, 100 CYBERPORT ROAD, POK FU LAM, 
HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 16 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

11-05-1984 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

06-03-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 28 
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playing cards 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
computer programmes for coordinating and directing the operation of a computer, 
computer hardware and the parts therefor. 
 
類別 Class 16 
paper and paper articles, cardboard and cardboard articles; printed matter, newspapers 
and periodicals, books; book-binding material; photographs; stationery, adhesive 
materials (stationery); artists' materials, paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (other than furniture); instructional and teaching material (other than 
apparatus); (printers') type and cliches (stereotype). 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
199813439AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA HIMIKO (HIMIKO CO., LTD.) 
17-10, JINGUMAE, 6-CHOME, SHIBUYA-KU, TOKYO, JAPAN. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHINA PATENT AGENT (H.K.) LTD. 
22/F., GREAT EAGLE CENTRE, 23 HARBOUR RD. WANCHAI, HONG 
KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

11-03-1998 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

05-03-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
glasses and sun glasses; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 14 
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clocks, watches and personal ornaments of precious metal; all included in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 24 
apparel fabrics, towels, Japanese traditional towels, handkerchiefs, bundle wrapping 
cloths, labels, wall hangings of textile, curtain, table cloths; all included in Class 
24. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 18 
bags, pouches, umbrellas and parasols; all included in Class 18.                            
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing, footwear and headgear; all included in Class 25. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300369649 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA FIVE FOXES (FIVE FOXES CO., LTD.) 
60-7, SENDAGAYA 3-CHOME, SHIBUYA-KU, TOKYO, JAPAN. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHAN, TANG & KWOK 
Rooms 2503-4, 25/F, Shanghai Industrial Investment 
Building, 48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

35 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

14-02-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

13-02-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; cleaning, polishing, 
scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps; perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair 
lotions; cosmetic preparations; dentifrices; shampoos for pets; fumigation preparations 
(perfumes); incense; scent bags; potpourri (fragrances); cosmetic kits; perfumes; oil 
removing papers (for cosmetic purposes); hair dyes; depilatory creams; deodorants for 
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personal use; deodorants for the body; anti-perspirant toiletries; bath oils; baby oils; 
baby powders; false nails; false eyelashes; cotton wool for cosmetic purposes; fabric 
softeners (for laundry use); shining preparations (polish); shoe creams; shoe polishes; 
shoe waxes; all included in Class 3. 
 
類別 Class 8 
hand tools and implements (hand operated); cutlery; side arms; razors; pickaxes; levers; 
nippers; trowels; vices; mallets (hand instruments); sharpening instruments; leather 
strops; sharpening steels; whetstones; cutters; clasp knives; nail nippers; knives; 
machetes; scissors; penknives; files (tools); agricultural implements (hand-operated); 
lasts (shoemakers' hand tools); hair clippers for personal use (electric and non-
electric); razor cases; pedicure sets; manicure sets; tableware (knives, forks and 
spoons); can openers, (non-electric); silver plate (knives, forks and spoons); flat 
irons (non-electric); picks (hand tools); cuticle tweezers; tweezers; manicure sets, 
electric; serving utensils (ladles); tableware of plastic material (spoons); tableware 
of precious metal (spoons); all included in Class 8. 
 
類別 Class 9 
scientific, nautical, surveying, electric, photographic, cinematographic, optical, 
weighing, measuring, signaling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of 
sound images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines and 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, data 
processing equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus; time recording 
apparatus; fire escapes; lifejackets; anti-theft warning apparatus; protective helmets; 
cameras; tripods for camera; filters (photography); microscopes; cinematographic 
cameras; binoculars; telescopes; measuring glassware; balances (steelyards); 
dressmakers' measures; scales; tape measures; pressure gauges; temperature indicators; 
weighing apparatus and instruments; actinometers; altimeters; hygrometers; letter 
scales; carpenters' rules; speed indicators; rules (measuring instruments); anemometers; 
quantity indicators; distance recording apparatus; dry cells; batteries, electric; 
buzzers; flat irons, electric; hair-curlers, electrically heated; television apparatus; 
video-cassettes; camcorders; video-recorders; record players; sound recording discs; 
sound recording apparatus; computers; computer peripheral devices; electronic portable 
calculators; notebook computers; mouse (data processing equipment); modems; word 
processors; electronic pocket translators; electronic agendas; photocopiers 
(photographic; electrostatic; thermic); swimming jackets; clothing for protection 
against fire; bullet-proof waistcoats; contact lenses; anti-glare glasses; sunglasses; 
swimming goggles; eyeglasses; parts and fittings for eyeglasses; spectacles (optics); 
spectacle glasses; eyeglass chains; eyeglass cases; eyeglass frames; divers' masks; 
apparatus for games adapted or use with television receiver only, video game cartridges; 
compact discs (read-only memory); swimming belts; life-buoys; floats for bathing and 
swimming; diving suits; divers' apparatus; compact discs (audio-video); straps for 
mobile telephone machine; fire extinguishers; alarms; computer software; specimen 
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containers; specimen collection devices, other than for medical use, all included in 
Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 12 
vehicles; apparatus for locomotion by land, air or water; oars; rudders; safety seats 
for children (for vehicles); bicycle pumps; bicycle bells; baskets adapted for cycles; 
panniers adapted for cycles; sleights (vehicles); baby carriages; pushchairs; anti-
theft alarms for vehicles; sun-blinds adapted for automobiles; anti-dazzle devices for 
vehicles; shopping trolleys (carts (am.)); all included in Class 12. 
 
類別 Class 20 
furniture, mirrors, picture frames; goods (not included in other classes) of wood, cork, 
reed, cane, wicker, horn, bone, ivory, whalebone, shell, amber, mother-of-pearl, 
meerschaum and substitutes for all these materials; chests for toys; coat-stands; carts 
for computers (furniture); sideboards; sofas; typing desks; chests of drawers; library 
shelves; bookstands; bookcases; tea carts; filing cabinets; playpens for babies; 
magazine racks; massage tables; lockers; trolleys (furniture); costume stands; plate 
racks; jewellery cases (caskets), not of precious metal; hat stands; high chairs for 
babies; curtain holders, not of textile material; coat-hooks, not of metal; bolts, not 
of metal; nuts, not of metal; screws, not of metal; clothes hooks, not of metal; pins, 
not of metal (pegs); locks (other than electric), not of metal; boxes of wood or 
plastic; packaging containers of wood; packing containers of bamboo; baskets, not of 
metal; shopping baskets; air mattresses, not for medical purposes; cushions; spring 
mattresses; pillows; air cushions, not for medical purposes; air pillows; not for 
medical purposes; bedding (except linen); bolsters; mattresses; straw mattresses; 
kennels for household pets; beds for household pets; nesting boxes for household pets; 
dog kennels; nesting boxes; fans for personal use (non-electric); wind chimes 
(decoration); bead curtains for decoration; bamboo curtains; coat hangers; straws for 
drinking; bakers' bread baskets; trays, not of metal; sleeping bags for camping; towel 
dispensers, fixed, not of metal; plaited straw (except matting); straw plaits; infant 
walkers; cradles; garment covers (storage); name card holders of plastics; all included 
in Class 20. 
 
類別 Class 21 
household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of precious metal or coated 
therewith); combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes); brush-making materials; 
articles for cleaning purposes; steel-wool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except glass 
used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not included in other classes; 
coffee-pots, non-electric, not of precious metal; coffee filters, non-electric; stew-
pans; pots; frying pans; autoclaves (pressure cookers), non-electric; cooking pot sets; 
griddles (cooking utensils); kettles, non-electric; deep fryers, non-electric; drinking 
vessels; salad bowls, not of precious metal; decanters; basins (bowls); beer mugs; 
lunch boxes; jugs, not of precious metal; tea caddies, not of precious metal; urns, not 
of precious metal; cups, not of precious metal; glass bowls; drinking glasses; goblets, 
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not of precious metal; mugs, not of precious metal; soup bowls, not of precious metal; 
teapots, not of precious metal; fruit cups; liqueur sets; dishes, not of precious metal; 
paper plates; cups of paper or plastic; saucers, not of precious metal; services 
(tableware), not of precious metal; table plates, not of precious metal; vegetable 
dishes; pepper pots, not of precious metal; sugar bowls, not of precious metal; salt 
shakers, not of precious metal; egg cups; not of precious metal; cabarets (trays), not 
of precious metal; toothpick holders, not of precious metal; sieves; shakers; coffee 
grinders, hand operated; pepper mills, hand-operated; funnels; chopsticks; toothpicks; 
clothes-pins; cloths for cleaning; buckets; brooms; mops; vessels of metal for making 
ices and iced drinks; dust bins; carpet sweepers; cocktail stirrers; menu card holders; 
lamp-glass brushes; apparatus for wax-polishing, non-electric; furniture dusters; 
polishing apparatus and machines, for household purposes, non-electric; trays for 
domestic purpose, not of precious metal; drying racks for washing; scoops (tableware); 
dishwashing brushes; cleaning instruments (hand-operated); cloth for washing floors; 
salt cellars, not of precious metal; scrubbing brushes; lye wash-tubs; dusting 
apparatus, non-electric; cutting boards for the kitchen mixers, non-electric; ice 
buckets; bottle openers; clothes racks (for drying); spice sets; portable cold-boxes, 
non-electric; insulating flasks; bread bins; heat insulated containers for beverages; 
drinking flasks for travelers; portable coolers; gloves for household purpose; 
gardening gloves; polishing gloves; combs; comb cases. toilet sponges; perfume sprayers; 
dishes for soap; nail brushes; powder puffs; toothbrushes; shaving brushes; shaving 
brush stands; eyebrow brushes; powder compacts, not of precious metal; toilet cases; 
toilet brushes; cosmetic utensils; appliances for removing make-up (non-electric); 
fitted vanity cases; toothbrushes, electric combs; floss for dental purposes; shoe-
brushes; shoe horns; shoe-trees (stretchers); wan-polishing appliances, non-electric, 
for shoes; brushes for footwear; carboys; rings for birds; ironing boards; bird-cases; 
bird baths; cages for household pets; litter boxes (trays) for pets; combs for animals; 
flower pots; watering cans; sprinklers; indoor terrariums (plant cultivation); 
dispensing paper towels (metal boxes for -); boot jacks; soap dispensers; toilet paper 
holders; piggy banks, not of metal; fly catchers (trap or whisks); baby baths 
(portable); vases, not of precious metal; wind bells; crystal (glassware); utensils for 
household purpose, not of precious metal; coffee services, not of precious metal; shirt 
stretchers; sponge holders; trouser presses; brushes for cleaning tanks and containers; 
polishing materials (for making shiny) (except preparations, paper and stone); tea 
services, not precious metal; tie presses; fitted picnic baskets, (including dishes); 
brushes; buttonhooks; pots, not of precious metal; toilet utensils; smoke absorbers for 
household purposes; ceramics for household purposes; mess-tins; porcelain ware; statues 
of porcelain, terra-cotta or glass; tableware (other than knives, forks and spoons) not 
of precious metal; heat-insulated containers; cooking utensils, non-electric; rushes; 
electric (except parts of machines); earthenware; crockery horse brushes; refrigerating 
bottles; cloths for cleaning eyeglasses; all included in Class 21. 
 
類別 Class 26 
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lace and embroidery, ribbons and braid; buttons, hooks and eyes, pins and needles; 
artificial flowers; decorative tapes; fastening tapes; reinforcing tapes for textile 
articles; tapes for repairing textile articles; zippers; dress fastenings; belt clasps; 
sewing boxes; boxes, not of precious metal, for needles; badge for wear, not of 
precious metal; buckles (clothing accessories); brooches (clothing accessories); 
ornamental novelty badges (buttons); hat ornaments (not of precious metal); expanding 
bands for holding sleeves; false hair; hair grips (slides); hair nets; hair bands; hair 
ornaments; hair curlers (other than hand implements), non-electric; shoe buckles; shoe 
laces; shoe ornaments (not of precious metal); artificial garlands; tea cozies; 
competitors' numbers; haberdashery, except thread; all included in Class 26. 
 
類別 Class 28 
games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes; 
decorations for Christmas trees; toys for domestic pets; beanbags; building blocks; 
building games; Christmas trees of synthetic material; clays (plaything); cosaques (toy 
fireworks); electric toys; automatic games other than coin-operated and those adapted 
for use with television receivers only; apparatus for electronic games other than those 
adapted for use with television receivers only; glockenspiel (toys); harmonicas (toy); 
kites; marbles for games; mobiles (toys); music boxes; musical toys; paper balloons 
(toys); pianos (toy); play balloons; playing balls; practical jokes (novelties); 
rocking horses; soap bubbles (toys); spinning tops (toys); spring toys; swimming pools 
(play articles); tiddlywinks; toy masks; toy pistols; toy vehicles; toys; toys for 
playing house; toys of carpenters' tools; toys of cloth; toys of metal; toys of paper; 
toys of plastic; toys of rubber; xylophone (toy); dolls; dolls' clothes; dolls; houses; 
French dolls; Japanese dolls; mascot dolls; puppets; seated dolls; stuffed toys; teddy 
bears; chess games; chessboards; cups for dice; dice; dominoes; apparatus for ball game; 
balls for games; bamboo swords (sporting equipment); baseball gloves; cases adapted for 
sporting articles; bats for games; batting gloves (accessories for games); ribbons for 
gymnastics; appliances for gymnastics; bob-sleights; body-building apparatus; chest 
expanders (exercisers); climbers' harness; edges of skis; elbow guards (sports 
articles); face protectors (Japanese fencing); flippers for swimming; games; gauntlets 
(Japanese fencing); gloves for games; golf bags, with or without wheels; golf clubs; 
golf gloves; articles for playing golf; gymnastics (appliances for); helmets (ball 
game); Japanese fencing implements; knee guards (sports articles); masks (baseball); 
mitts for playing sports; gloves for games; nets for sports; protectors (Japanese 
fencing); racket cases; rackets; roller skates; skipping ropes; sailboards; seal skins 
(coverings for skis); shin guards (sports articles); skateboards; ski bindings; cases 
adapted for carrying ski; skis; sleighs (sports articles); slides (playthings); 
stationary exercise bicycles; surf boards; surf skis; swings; tennis nets; water-skis; 
weapons (fencing); wooden swords (sporting equipment); lures for hunting or fishing; 
bite indicators (fishing tackle); creels (fishing equipment); fishing tackle; floats 
for fishing; lines for fishing; reels for fishing; cases for fishing rods; rods for 
fishing; all included in Class 28. 
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類別 Class 30 
coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sago, artificial coffee; flour and 
preparations made from cereals, bread, pastry and confectionery, ices; honey, treacle; 
yeast, baking-powder; salt, mustard; vinegar, sauces (condiments); spices; ice; sea 
water (for cooking); binding agents for ice cream (edible ices); aromatic preparations 
for food; tea; green tea; oolong tea; barley tea; cooca; coffee; chocolate-based 
beverages; cocoa beverages with milk; coffee beverages with milk; artificial coffee; 
ice for refreshment; edible ices; ice, natural or artificial; ice cream; ice stick bars; 
caramels (candy); candy for food; cookies; crackers; sherbets (ices); cream puffs; 
gingerbread; sponge cakes; rice crackers; chewing gum, not for medical purposes; 
chocolate; lozenges (confectionery); peppermint sweets; bread; pancakes; biscuits; 
fruit jellies (confectionery); frozen yoghurt (confectionery ices); popcorn; Japanese 
sweets; mitsumame (boiled beans and agar cubes in sugar syrup); monaka (bean-jam-filled 
wafers); youkan (sweet jellied bean paste); frozen confections; chilled desserts; 
confectionery; sugar confectionery; starch syrups glutinous starch syrups; natural 
sweeteners; cakes; seasonings; ketchup (sauce); soya sauce; honey; cube sugar; celery 
salt; cooking salt; ice-cream preparations; mixtures for making frozen confections; un-
roasted coffee; royal jelly for human consumption (not of medical purposes); propolis 
(bee glue) for human consumption; oat flakes; oatmeal; corn flakes; pasta; macaroni; 
noodles; almond paste; sandwiches; sushi; spaghetti; pizzas; hotdogs being cooked and 
contained in a bread roll; hamburgers being cooked and contained in a bread roll; pate 
(pastries); pasty; ferments for pastes; meal; mixtures for making jelly; batter for 
making pancakes; potato flour for food; corn flour; wheat flour; gluten for food; all 
included in Class 30. 
 
類別 Class 34 
tobacco; smokers's articles; matches; cigarettes; cigars; herbs for smoking; cigarette 
paper; ashtrays; tobacco pipes; cigar cutters; lighters; firestones; snuff boxes; pipe 
cleaners (for tobacco pipes); pipe racks (for tobacco pipes); tobacco pouches; 
cigarette holders; cigarette filters; cigarette cases; cigar holders; cigar cases; 
match boxes; all included in Class 34. 
 
類別 Class 41 
photography; microfilming; videotaping; vocational guidance; fashion information; 
photographic reporting; translation; sign and language interpretation; rental of 
cameras. 
 
類別 Class 42 
legal services; scientific and industrial research; computer programming; metorological 
information; weather forecasting; architecture; surveying, construction drafting; land 
surveying; consultancy in the field of computer hardware; design of interior decor; 
dress designing; graphic arts designing; industrial design; packaging design; styling 
(industrial design); computer programming; updating of computer software; computer 
software design; leasing access time to a computer data base; leasing access time to a 
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computer for the manipulation of data; maintenance of computer software; recovery of 
computer data; computer systems analysis; cosmetic research; biological research; 
research and development (for others); technical project studies; technical research; 
professional consultancy, non-business; architectural consultation; consultation in 
environment protection; material testing; physics (research); quality control; 
underwater exploration; authenticating works of art; calibration (measuring); 
genealogical research; legal research; mechanical research; textile testing; licensing 
of intellectual property; intellectual property consultancy; copyright management; 
patent exploitation; computer rental; rental of computer software; rental of scientific 
equipment; rental of cooking heaters. 
 
類別 Class 43 
providing of food and drink; temporary accommodation; rental of temporary accommodation; 
boarding houses; holiday camp services (lodging); tourist homes; motels; providing 
campground facilities; providing hotel accommodation; accommodation bureaux (hotels, 
boarding houses); temporary accommodation reservations; boarding house bookings; hotel 
reservations; Japanese cuisine including noodles of "udon" (made of wheat) and "soba" 
(made of buckwheat); European cuisine including Italian and Oriental cuisine including 
Chinese and Cantonese; cafeterias; cafes; canteens; catering; cocktail lounge services; 
restaurants; self-service restaurants; snack-bars; rest homes; boarding for animals; 
retirement homes; rental of tents; rental of meeting rooms; providing facilities for 
exhibitions; rental of beddings; rental of kitchen tables; rental of chairs, table 
linen, glassware; rental of curtains; rental of furniture; rental of tapestries; rental 
of floor coverings; rental of towels; rental of portable buildings; arranging of 
wedding receptions (foods and drinks); arranging of wedding receptions (venues). 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 35 
advertising; business management; business administration; office functions; bill-
posting; demonstration of goods; direct mail advertising; dissemination of advertising 
matter; distribution of samples; modelling for advertising or sales promotion; 
organization of exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; organization of 
trade fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; publication of publicity texts; 
publicity; publicity columns preparations; shop window dressing; updating of 
advertising material; sales promotion (for others); public relations; business 
appraisals; business consultancy (professional -); business information; business 
inquiries; business investigations; business management and organization consultancy; 
business management assistance; business management of hotels; business management of 
performing artists; business research; commercial or industrial management assistance; 
cost price analysis; economic forecasting; efficiency experts; management (advisory 
services for business -); marketing research; marketing studies; personnel management 
consultancy; relocation services for businesses; statistical information; business 
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information; accounting; accounts (drawing up of statements of -); auditing; book-
keeping; tax preparation; payroll preparation; personnel recruitment; supermarket 
retailing; retail services relating to the sale of foodstuff, beverages, household 
items, cosmetics, hardware, electric and electronic items, eyewear, bicycles, 
timepieces, jewellery, stationery items, bags, shoes and umbrellas, furniture, goods 
for pets, toys, sporting goods, clothing, footwear, headgear, confectionary, plant and 
flowers, textile household goods and smokers' articles; employment agencies; 
auctioneering; import-export agencies; arranging newspaper subscriptions (for others); 
shorthand; transcription; document reproduction; photocopying; file management 
(computerized -); word processing; typing; secretarial services; telephone answering 
(for unavailable subscribers); reception and guide for visitors; publicity material 
rental; rental of advertising space; office machines and equipment rental; rental of 
advertising space; office machines and equipment rental; rental of photocopying 
machines; compilation of information into computer databases; systemization of 
information into computer databases; departmental store services; supermarket services; 
all included in Class 35. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300377415 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

BECKHAM BRAND LIMITED 
33 RANSOMS DOCK, 35-37 PARKGATE ROAD, LONDON SW11 4NP, 
UNITED KINGDOM. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
ROOM 1701, TUNG WAI COMMERCIAL BUILDING, 111 GLOUCESTER 
ROAD, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

3, 9, 18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

28-02-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

26-02-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
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類別 Class 6 
Keys; keyrings; key chains; badges for attachment to the exterior and/or interior of 
motor cars; ornaments; figurines; signs; containers; money boxes; clasps; all made of 
common metals and their alloys 
 
類別 Class 14 
jewellery, precious stones; precious metals and their alloys and goods of precious 
metals or coated therewith; horological and chronometric instruments; badges of 
precious metal; boxes of precious metal; bracelets; brooches; busts of precious metal; 
chains; cuff links; earrings; necklaces; ornaments; statues and statuettes of precious 
metal; containers of precious metal; tableware of precious metal; clocks and watches; 
stop-watches and sports stop-watches; key fobs; figurines of precious metal 
 
類別 Class 16 
posters; diaries; calendars; photographs; signed photographs; autographs and 
autographed paper items; photograph albums; autograph albums; magazines, newspapers and 
newsletters; instruction manuals; greeting cards; notelets; note pads and note books; 
stickers and decalcomanias; paper and card-board; files; lever arch files; printed 
matter; books; periodical publications; instructional and teaching materials (except 
apparatus); record token cards; gift token cards; wrapping paper; stationery; writing 
implements; rulers; erasers; pencil sharpeners; pen and pencil cases; picture cards; 
printed matter for use with board games and jigsaw puzzles 
 
類別 Class 28 
toys; dolls; games; playthings; figures and figurines; toy action figures and 
accessories therefor; play figures; scale model figures; soft toys and rag dolls and 
figures of fabric, fur and other materials; miniatures and models; model kits; sporting 
articles, apparatus and equipment; articles, apparatus and equipment for use in the 
training for, and playing of, football; footballs; shin pads; goalkeepers gloves; 
sports bags; ordinary playing cards; card games; trading cards; printed lottery scratch 
cards; self contained hand held gaming devices and games; board games, jigsaw puzzles; 
playing cards 
 
類別 Class 41 
performance of sport and skills related to sport; entertainment and entertainer 
services; performance of dance, music and drama; performance and production of radio 
and television programmes; performance and production of films, shows, and or 
recordings of sound or of images; performance and production of theatrical, stage and 
musical entertainment; publication of books and of text; rental of recordings of sound 
and of images; rental of video games; arranging and conducting of colloquiums, 
conferences, congresses, seminars, symposiums and workshops [training]; arranging and 
conducting of courses of instruction relating to, or connected with, football; 
arranging and conducting of lectures, demonstrations, displays, exhibitions, 
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presentations, seminars and festivals for educational, entertainment, coaching and 
training purposes; arranging and conducting sporting and training events; arranging and 
conducting technical instruction courses; sport camp services; coaching, instructional 
and training services for sporting activities; conducting instructional, teaching and 
coaching classes, courses, seminars, presentations and workshops; education, teaching 
and coaching services in the form of music, television and radio programmes; live and 
pre-recorded demonstrations for teaching, entertainment, educational and coaching 
purposes; professional training and coaching services; provision of courses of 
instruction, education and coaching relating to sport; sporting entertainment, 
education, teaching and coaching services; practical training relating to, or connected 
with, sports; online games over the internet and mobile telephone networks; information, 
advisory and consultancy services relating to the foregoing 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 3 
perfumes; eau de cologne; cologne; scents; after sun products; pre-shave and after-
shave lotions, balm, cologne, creams, gels, milk, moisturising cream and preparations; 
after-shaving preparations; preparations for hair care; body care products and 
preparations; preparations for the hair and body; hand lotions and other lotions 
(toilet waters); anti-perspirants; deodorants; hair care, colouring and styling 
preparations and products; hair lotions, hair conditioners and other hair care 
cosmetics; shaving lotions; hair dyes and other cosmetics; dentifrices; soaps; car 
polish and shampoos; non-medicated creams and lotions; styling gels, lotions, mousse 
and sprays. 
 
類別 Class 9 
sunglasses; blank video tapes; pre-recorded video tapes; DVDs; CDs; laser-read discs 
for recording and playing sound and video; blank audio tapes; pre-recorded audio tapes; 
compact disc players and recorders; computer tapes and discs; photographic film; 
refrigerator magnets; records; recordings of sound or images; films; film strip 
apparatus for recording; computer software; computers, computer peripherals, data 
carriers and computer programs; video cameras, recorders and players; radio and 
television apparatus and equipment; tape recorders and players; loudspeakers; 
microphones; visual display units (VDUs); record players; electrical communication 
apparatus and instruments; electronic games consoles; interactive educational games; 
video games; screen savers, picture messages, and logos for electrical and electronic 
devices such as telephones; mobile phone ring tones; downloadable messages; covers and 
replaceable housings for telephones and mobile telephones. 
 
類別 Class 18 
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Articles made of leather or of imitation leather; rucksacks; backpacks; bags, cases; 
wallets; purses; keyholders; keyfobs; luggage; umbrellas and parasols; badges; sport 
bags and holdalls 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing; footwear; headgear; football shirts, jerseys, socks and shorts; football 
boots and studs therefor; sports wear; sports clothing; clothing, outer clothing and 
footwear for sportswear; sports clothing and footwear for playing football; sports bags 
shaped to contain clothing and footwear used in football 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300381348 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

LATIBAER EHF 
MIDHRAUN NR 4, 210 GARDABAE, ICELAND. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WILKINSON & GRIST 
6th Floor, Prince's Building,  10 Chater Road, Central 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

07-03-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

03-03-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; cleaning, polishing, 
scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps; perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair 
lotions; dentifrices. 
 
類別 Class 14 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not 
included in other classes; jewellery, precious stones; horological and chronometric 
instruments. 
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類別 Class 16 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes; artists' material; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic material for packaging (not included in other classes); playing cards; 
printers' type; printing blocks. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; whips, harness and saddlery. 
 
類別 Class 21 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of precious metal or coated 
therewith); combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes); brush-making materials; 
articles for cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except glass 
used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenwear not included in other classes. 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed and table covers. 
 
類別 Class 29 
Meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, dried and cooked fruits and 
vegetables; jellies, jams; eggs, milk and milk products; edible oils and fats, salad 
dressings; preserves. 
 
類別 Class 30 
Coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sago, artificial coffee; flour and 
preparations made from cereals, bread, pastry and confectionery, ices; honey, treacle; 
yeast, baking-powder; salt, mustard; vinegar, sauces (except salad dressings); spices; 
ice. 
 
類別 Class 32 
Beers; mineral and aerated water and other non-alcoholic drinks; fruit drinks and fruit 
juices; syrups and other preparations for making beverages. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, electric, photographic, cinematographic, optical, 
weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (Supervision), life-saving and teaching 
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apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of 
sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines 
and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, data 
processing equipment and computers; fire extinguishing apparatus. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300412299 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE DE FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION (FIFA) 
FIFA-Strasse 20, 8044 Zurich, SWITZERLAND 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Lehman, Lee & Xu Patent and Trademark Agents Limited 
Suite 3313, Tower One, Times Square, 1 Matheson Street, 
Causeway Bay, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

29-04-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

26-03-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
cosmetics; soaps; beauty bath additives; perfumes, colognes; pre-shave and after shave 
lotions; shaving creams; shampoos, conditioners; toothpaste, mouth washes; deodorants 
and antiperspirants for personal use; nourishing creams, skin creams, facial cleansing 
cream, make-up removing preparations; sunscreen lotions; hair lotions, hair lacquers; 
make-up preparations, eye shadow, face powder, cosmetic pencils; decorative transfers 
for cosmetic purposes; cleaning, polishing, scouring, abrasive preparations for 
household purposes; laundry powder detergents; synthetic household detergents; shoe 
polish and waxes; products for preservation of leather. 
 
類別 Class 9 
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eyeglasses, sunglasses, diving and swimming goggles, straps for diving and swimming 
goggles, cases and cords for sunglasses and glasses; binoculars; magnets and decorative 
magnets; directional compasses; apparatus for recording, transmitting and reproducing 
of sound and images; televisions; radios; video recorders; CD players; DVD players; 
loudspeakers; headphones; computers; data processors; computer keyboards; computer 
mouses; pads for computer mouses; computer monitors; modems; accessories for computers 
included in this class; electronic pocket translators; dictating machines; electronic 
notebooks and agendas; scanners; printers; photocopy machines; facsimile transmission 
machines; telephones, telephone answering apparatus; video telephones; cellular 
telephones; accessories for cellular telephones included in this class; calculating 
machines; credit card machines; cash exchanging machines; automated teller machines; 
video cameras, camcorders; photographic equipment, cameras, projectors, exposed films, 
slides, flash bulbs, camera and camera accessory cases and straps, batteries; hand-held 
electronic games adapted for use with television receivers only; video games; video 
game machines; gaming consoles; arcade games; video game cassettes; pre-recorded 
computer software including software for games; computer programs and databases; screen 
saver programs for computers; magnetic, numerical or analogical carriers for recording 
sound or images; video discs, video tapes, magnetic tapes, magnetic discs, DVDs, floppy 
discs, optical discs, compact discs, CD ROMs, blank or prerecorded with music, sound or 
images (which may be animated); holograms; magnetic cards (encoded); memory cards; 
microchip cards; magnetic credit cards, magnetic phone cards, magnetic ATM cards, 
magnetic travel and entertainment cards, magnetic check guarantee and debit cards; 
electric irons; security alarms; electronic vending machines; windsocks; distance 
measuring apparatus; speed measuring and indication equipment; publications in 
electronic form supplied by CD-ROM, by databases and on the Internet; 
insulated/protective gloves. 
 
類別 Class 14 
jewellery, gems; watches, wristwatches, watch straps, clocks, pendulums; medallions, 
pendants; brooches; pins (jewellery); team and player trading pins (jewellery); tie 
clips and tie pins; cufflinks; commemorative medals, commemorative cups, commemorative 
plates; tankards; trophies, statues and sculptures; tea pots; pogs made of precious 
metals; ashtrays and cigarette cases; decorative pins for hats; decorative key chains; 
coins; medals and badges for clothing; decorative key holders. 
 
類別 Class 16 
money clips for holding bank notes; paper table linen; napkins; table cloths of paper; 
bags of paper; invitation cards; greeting cards; gift wrap; paper coasters, placemats 
and table sets; garbage bags of paper or plastic; food storage wrappers; paper coffee 
filters; labels (not of textiles); towels of paper; wet paper towels; toilet paper; 
make-up removing towelettes; boxed tissues; paper handkerchiefs; babies' diapers of 
paper; stationery and school supplies (except equipment); typewriter paper; copying 
paper (stationery articles); envelopes; themed pads of paper; blocks of paper; 
notebooks; note paper; writing paper; scribble pads; binder paper; folder paper; 
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binders; document sleeves; book covers; painting pads, colouring books; drawing and 
activity books; luminous paper; adhesive note paper; crepe paper; tissue paper; staples; 
flags of paper; pennants of paper; writing instruments; pens; pencils; ball-point pens; 
pen sets; pencil sets; porous-point pens; colouring pens; rolling ball pens; broad-tip 
markers; ink, ink pads, rubber stamps; paint boxes; paint and colouring pencils; chalk; 
decorations for pencils (stationery articles); printing blocks; magazines; newspapers; 
books and journals, particularly dealing with athletes or sport events; printed 
teaching materials; schedules (for recording results); event programs; event albums; 
photograph albums; autograph books; address books; diaries; personal organisers; bound 
journals; roadmaps; entry tickets; tickets; scratch cards; cheques; printed timetables; 
pamphlet and brochures; comic strips; collectable player's cards; bumper stickers; 
stickers; sticker albums; calendars; posters; photographs; postcards; postage stamps; 
advertising signs and banners and materials of paper or cardboard; printing materials 
for use in advertising; decals; heat transfers; office requisites (except furniture); 
correction fluids; rubber erasers; pencil sharpeners; stands for writing implements; 
paper clips; drawing pins; rulers; adhesive tape for stationery, dispensers for 
adhesive tape; staplers; stencils; document holders; clip boards; notepad holders; 
bookends; stamps; phone, ATM, travel and entertainment, check guarantee and debit cards 
made of paper or cardboard, credit cards (not encoded) of paper or cardboard. 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather and imitation leather; leather straps; umbrellas; parasols; sport bags (other 
than those adapted for products they are designed to contain); leisure bags; travelling 
bags; backpacks; tote bags; school bags; belt bags; hand bags; ball shaped bags of 
leather; beach bags; suit carriers; suit cases; straps for suitcases; voyage bags; 
brief-cases; vanity cases (empty); toilet bags; key cases; document holders; passport 
holders; wallets; purses; cheque holders. 
 
類別 Class 20 
mirrors; articles made of plastics; souvenir statues, figurines, trophies of wood, wax, 
plaster or plastics; identification badges, particularly, badges (not encoded), key 
cards (not encoded), all afore-mentioned products made of plastic; cushions; seat 
cushions for use in automobiles; sleeping bags; furniture; seats, for indoor and 
outdoor use; racks (furniture); display stands for selling goods; dispensers of kitchen 
towels (not made of metal); coat hangers; fans for personal use; inflatable and fixed 
publicity objects; book shelves; book stands; pogs, not of metal. 
 
類別 Class 28 
games and playthings; sport balls; board games; tables for table football; stuffed 
dolls and animals; toy vehicles; jigsaw puzzles; balloons; inflatable toys; pogs; 
playing cards; confetti, soccer equipment, namely, soccer balls, gloves, knee pads, 
elbow pads, shoulder pads, shin guards, soccer goals; sporting bags and containers 
adapted for carrying sports articles; party hats (toys); hand-held electronic games 
other than those adapted for use with television receivers only; foam hands (toys). 
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類別 Class 29 
meat; fish; poultry and game; meat extracts preserved; cooked fruits and vegetables; 
canned fruits and vegetables; edible oils and fats; potato chips; French fries; 
processed nuts; jams; jellies; fish and meat preserves; milk; milk products; dairy 
products; cheese. 
 
類別 Class 30 
coffee; tea; cocoa; sugar; honey; artificial coffee; flour; preparations made from 
cereals; cereals; bread; pastries; cakes; cookies; crackers; candies; ice cream; 
confections; rice; corn chips; mustard; vinegar; sauces (condiments); spices; salt; 
nutritional additives based on coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sage, flour, 
or on cereal preparations, honey, molasses, yeast, salt, mustard, vinegar or spices. 
 
類別 Class 32 
soft drinks; syrups and powder for making soft drinks; mineral and aerated waters; 
other non-alcoholic drinks; isotonic drinks; fruit and vegetable drinks and juices; 
frozen fruit drinks; beers; ales. 
 
類別 Class 36 
credit card services; issuance of credit cards; travelers check services; financing 
services; banking services; credit and loan services; insurance services; leasing and 
rental services of real estate; financial support of sporting events; information 
services related to finance and insurance, provided on-line from a computer database or 
the Internet or on wireless electronic communication device; home banking; Internet or 
wireless electronic communication banking. 
 
類別 Class 38 
telecommunication services; communications by mobile telephones; communications by 
telex; communications by electronic computer terminals, databases and Internet related 
telecommunications networks and wireless electronic communication device; 
communications by telegraph; communication by telephone; communications by facsimile; 
paging by radio; communications by teleconferencing; television broadcasting; cable 
television broadcasting; radio broadcasting; press and information agency services; 
other message transmission services; leasing of telephone sets, facsimile and other 
communication equipment; broadcasting of a commercial site on the Internet or on 
wireless electronic communication device; radio and television programming and 
broadcasting services provided via the Internet or on wireless electronic communication 
device; electronic messaging; providing access to computer bulletin boards and real-
time chat forums via a global computer network; transmission of messages and images via 
computer; provision of access to home and office shopping and ordering services via 
computer and/or interactive communications technologies; telecommunication of 
information (including web pages), computer programs and any other data; electronic 
mail services; providing user access to the Internet or wireless electronic 
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communication; providing telecommunications connections to the Internet or databases; 
providing access to digital music web sites on the Internet or on wireless electronic 
communication device; providing access to MP3 web sites via the Internet or wireless 
electronic communication device; broadcasting of radio and television programs related 
to sports and sporting events; providing access to chat rooms for the transmission of 
information through computers; providing connections to computer installations. 
 
類別 Class 39 
travel agency services, namely, organising trips, reservations for trips; airline, 
railway, bus and van transportation services; boat transport; tour boat services; tour 
operation services; vehicle rental services; parking lot services; taxi services; 
freight shipping services; distribution of water, heat, gas or electricity; 
distribution (transport) of films and recordings of sound and images; distribution 
(transport) of interactive compact discs, CD ROMs, computer programs and computer games; 
postal, courier and messenger delivery services, in particular, distribution of 
newspapers, magazines and books, and goods delivery services; warehousing services; 
distribution of solvents, paraffin, wax, bitumen and petroleum with the exclusion of 
liquid petroleum gas. 
 
類別 Class 40 
developing of films for movies; enlarging of photographs, printing of photographs, 
developing of films for photographs; leasing or rental of machines and instruments for 
development, printing, enlarging or finishing for photography; printing services; waste 
destruction services; tailoring services; waste management services. 
 
類別 Class 41 
education; training; providing of training courses; entertainment; organisation of 
lotteries and competitions; betting and gaming services relating to or in conjunction 
with sports; entertainment services provided at or relating to sports events; sporting 
and cultural activities; organisation of sporting and cultural events and activities; 
organisation of sporting competitions; organisation of sporting events in the field of 
soccer; exploitation of sporting facilities; rental services for audio and video 
equipment; production, presentation and/or rental of films, sound and video recordings; 
production, presentation and/or rental of interactive education and entertainment, 
interactive compact discs, CD ROMs, computer programs and computer games; radio and 
television program and video tapes production services; production of animated movies; 
production of animated television programs; seat booking services for shows and 
sporting events; ticket reservation services for entertainment and sporting events; 
timing of sports events; recording of sports events; organisation of beauty contests; 
interactive entertainment; on-line gambling services; provision of games over the 
Internet or on wireless electronic communication device; supplying of raffle services, 
information relating to entertainment or education, provided on-line from a computer 
database or the Internet or on wireless electronic communication device; electronic 
games services provided by means of the Internet or on wireless electronic 
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communication device; providing on-line electronic publications; publication of books; 
publication of electronic books and journals on-line; entertainment services in the 
form of chat rooms on the Internet or on wireless electronic communication device; 
providing digital music from the Internet or on wireless electronic communication 
device; providing digital music from MP3 Internet web sites or by wireless electronic 
communication device; photography, audio, and videotaping production services; 
information provided on-line from a computer database or from the Internet or on 
wireless electronic communication device, related to sports or sporting events; 
translator services; logging of sports record, for provision of statistical information 
related to sports; provision of facilities for businesses to entertain; delivery of 
digital music by telecommunications; organization of computer game competitions; 
computer game competitions organized on-line; distribution of films and recordings of 
sound and images; distribution of interactive compact discs, CD ROMs, computer programs 
and computer games; leasing of recordings of sound and images. 
 
類別 Class 43 
providing of food and drink, in particular with fast food, in cafeterias and 
restaurants; catering services; hotel services; lodging and boarding services; 
reservation of hotels and temporary lodgings. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing; footwear; headgear; shirts; knit shirts; jerseys, tank tops; T-shirts; 
singlets; dresses; skirts; underwear; swimwear; shorts; pants; sweaters; bonnets; caps; 
hats; scarves; headscarves; shawls; visors; warm-up suits; sweatshirts; jackets; 
blazers; rainwear; coats; uniforms; neckties; wristbands; headbands; gloves; aprons; 
bibs (not of paper); pyjamas; toddler and infant playwear; socks and hosiery; 
suspenders; belts; braces. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300440108 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

FERROSAN A/S 
SYDMARKEN 5, 2860 SØBORG, DENMARK. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

5 
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[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

16-06-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

25-02-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 5 
pharmaceutical, veterinary and sanitary preparations 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 5 
Naturopathic preparations including naturopathic preparations based on active 
ingredients from plants and/or animals, including shell fish, weed and seaweed; food 
supplements for healthcare and medical purposes, also in liquid form, including food 
supplements based on ingredients from plants and/or animals, including shell fish, weed 
and seaweed; vitamin- and mineral preparations, dietetic substances adapted for medical 
use. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300441918 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

LOO'S TRADING COMPANY LIMITED 
FLAT D, 8TH FLOOR, HARVEST BUILDING, 29-35 WING KUT 
STREET, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

LOO'S TRADING COMPANY LIMITED 
FLAT D, 8TH FLOOR, HARVEST BUILDING, 29-35 WING KUT 
STREET, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

24 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

20-06-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

03-03-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
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類別 Class 18 
leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animals skins, hides. 
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 24 
textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300489150 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

LEE HENG DIAMOND COMPANY LIMITED 
ROOM 1201, 12TH FLOOR, AON CHINA BUILDING, 29 QUEEN'S 
ROAD CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

SIT, FUNG, KWONG & SHUM 
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road 
Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14, 35 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

03-09-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

11-03-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
certificates; certificates of authentication and quality of diamonds; printed matter; 
packaging and wrapping materials; bags, envelopes and pouches made of paper or plastics 
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for packaging; boxes of cardboard or paper; document holders; card holders; holders 
being articles of stationery 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; pouches, document holders and card holders made of leather or 
imitations of leather 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not 
included in other classes; jewellery; precious stones; horological and chronometric 
instruments; diamonds; jewellery incorporating diamonds; earrings, ear clips, rings, 
chains, necklaces, bracelets, ankle bracelets, ankle chains, pendants, charms, pins, 
ornamental pins, clips, brooches, ornaments, trinkets, all being jewellery; tie clips, 
tie pins, cuff links, hat ornaments, hair pins, hair clips, hair accessories, badges, 
buckles, all of precious metal; writing instruments of precious metal; watches; watch 
straps 
 
類別 Class 35 
retailing, wholesaling, distribution and department store retailing services in 
relation to precious metals and their alloys, goods in precious metals or coated 
therewith, jewellery, precious stones, horological and chronometric instruments, 
diamonds, jewellery incorporating diamonds, earrings, ear clips, rings, chains, 
necklaces, bracelets, ankle bracelets, ankle chains, pendants, charms, pins, ornamental 
pins, clips, brooches, ornaments, trinkets, tie clips, tie pins, cuff links, hat 
ornaments, hair pins, hair clips, hair accessories, badges, buckles, writing 
instruments of precious metal, watches, watch straps; all the aforesaid services also 
provided on-line from a computer database or the Internet 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300537778 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 

S. OLIVER BERND FREIER GMBH & CO. KG 
OSTRING, D-97228 ROTTENDORF, GERMANY. 
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Address: 
[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

WILKINSON & GRIST 
6TH FLOOR, PRINCE'S BUILDING, CHATER ROAD, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

3, 9, 14, 18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

28-11-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

10-03-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles; textile goods, namely drapery, curtains, blinds, household linen, bed and 
table linen, bed and table covers. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Games and playthings; gymnastic and sports articles as far as included in class 28; 
decorations for Christmas trees. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 3 
Soaps; perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions; dentifrices. 
 
類別 Class 9 
Glasses frames made of metal and plastic, sun glasses; spectacle cases. 
 
類別 Class 14 
Jewellery, precious stones; horological and chronometric instruments. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Travelling trunks and suitcases; bags in particular hand bags, sport and shopping bags, 
toilet bags, backpacks; purses, wallets, key bags; umbrellas, parasols and walking 
sticks. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300754731 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Group Talents Limited 
7/F., Lin Fung Centre, No. 184-186 Texaco Road, Tsuen 
Wan, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

CHEUNG & CHOY SOLICITORS & AGENTS FOR TRADE MARKS AND 
PATENETS 
Room B, 5th Floor, C.T.S. House 78-83 Connaught Road 
Central Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

06-11-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

16-03-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Fuse, thermal cutout, electronic and electrical components, switches, all the 
aforementioned goods being for use or in connection with vehicles, equipment and/or 
machines used for earth moving, earth conditioning, earth contouring, agriculture, 
demolition and scrap, forestry, landscaping, marine power, oil and gas exploration and 
extraction, power generation, waste, pipelaying, construction, mining or road building. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Fuses, thermal cutout, electronic and electrical components, and switches, none of the 
aforementioned goods being for use or in connection with vehicles, equipment and/or 
machines used for earth moving, earth conditioning, earth contouring, agriculture, 
demolition and scrap, forestry, landscaping, marine power, oil and gas exploration and 
extraction, power generation, waste, pipelaying, construction, mining or road building. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
303089836 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

COMPTOIR NOUVEAU DE LA PARFUMERIE 
23, rue Boissy d'Anglas 75008 PARIS FRANCE 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

3 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

04-08-2014 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

10-03-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
perfumery products, toilet water, perfume water, essential oils for personal use, 
cosmetics, cosmetic lotions for the body, hair lotions, soaps for cosmetic purposes, 
deodorants for personal use, bath and shower gels, shampoos, beauty creams for the body, 
dentifrices. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 3 
Perfumes 
 
 

 


